
 

We want to gather information from children aged 7-12 years and
their parents in the UK. 
We will gather this information in a quick simple safe online
survey. We will ask a few questions and then ask children to draw
a picture and send it to us in the survey. 
It will take about 10-15 minutes to do and we hope you enjoy
joining in this project. 
If you submit the survey you will be giving us permission to use
your answers as part of our project.
The survey will not ask for information that will identify you.

The survey link for children is: 

The survey link for parents is:

We want to work out the best way to give children news, important
facts and safety tips about coronavirus. We are a team of child
health researchers from Edge Hill University and we are doing a
project to find out where children are getting their information from
about the coronavirus (COVID-19). 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/childrencoronavirussurvey

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/parentscoronavirussurvey
 
If you have any questions or would like more information email
Professor Lucy Bray at brayl@edgehill.ac.uk

Children and parents we need your help to
work out how children get information

about coronavirus
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